## NO PICTURES NO YEARBOOK, NO MEMORIES!



Nichole Ray and Allison Goehring, new photographers for the yearbook, are busy at work developing pictures in the dark room.

Amy Goehring, head photographer, looks through the negatives to try and find the sports pictures.

Everyone looks forward to receiving their yearbook but what if there wasn't one. It it was not for the photographers there would be no pictures, therefore no yearbook.

The photographers are just as important as the editors. They have to take pictures, process, and print the film for the editors before the upcoming deadline.

This major responsibility was given to Amy Goehring for the third year in a row. She has been head photographer. Great thanks goes to her for having the pictures ready in time for the deadlines.

